
 

  

 

 

 

 

8 July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/carers 
 

Staffing for classes next year 
Yesterday your child/ren had their transition morning with their new teacher in the 
new classroom.  Please see below staffing arrangements for next year: 
 
Nursery – Green Ash   Mrs Tritton and Mrs Smith 
Reception – Red Ash   Mrs Bassil, Mrs Harris and Mrs Coleman 
Year 1 – Elm     Miss Stewart, Mrs Spillar and Mr Burch 
Year 2 – Pine Miss Dell and Mrs Webb 
Year 3 - Beech Mrs Deb, Mrs Hadley, Mrs Wardle and Mrs 

Goss 
Year 4 – Willow Ms Bado and Mr Hurst 
Year 5 – Chestnut Mr Loczy, Mrs Meaney, Mrs Doran and Mr 

Lewis 
Year 6 – Maple Mrs Bennett and Mrs Spriggs 
 
Ms Bowdrey will be supporting a variety of classes in the afternoon.  We welcome 
Mrs Spillar who is a new fulltime teaching assistant joining the Greenway team. 
The children had a great morning getting to know their new teachers and teaching 
assistants. 
 
Staffing news 
We are also pleased to announce that Mr and Mrs Deb are expecting a baby in 
November! As you can imagine they are both very excited and looking forward to 
planning for their new arrival. We are currently in the process of recruiting a maternity 
cover for her class and will share arrangements with you next term. On behalf of all 
the Greenway community we wish them well. 
 
Open Evening – Tuesday 12 July 6-7pm 
Greenway’s open evening is an opportunity for you and your child/ren to visit their 
classrooms and celebrate all their hard work throughout the year.  
 
Side gate via Gilbert Way Alleyway 
This gate is always locked, unless we have an evening function at school. So for our 
Open evening next week this gate will be unlocked.  However it became apparent this 
week that the lock was broken and so the gate has been unlocked for the past couple 
of days.  We now have a new lock and therefore after school today the gate will be 
locked. 
 

 
 



 

  

Hot weather 
Please can I remind you that during the spells of hot weather, you apply suncream to 
your child before school.  They also need a named hat and their water bottle. 
 
Platinum Jubilee Celebration book 
DK and Penguin Random House have brought together a creative team to deliver a 
celebratory book about the Queen, in honour of her Platinum Jubilee.  Educators and 
history experts from across the UK and the Commonwealth have collaborated to 
supplement the warm, inclusive story, working with illustrators, designers and editors 
to put together the ultimate guide to Queen Elizabeth and her reign for children, 
working closely with the Department of Education and the Royal Collection Trust. Each 
child at Greenway will receive this book next week.  I hope you enjoy it. 
 
Last day of school 
The last day of school at Greenway is Thursday 21 July and school will close at 
1.30pm.  The last day for Waccy will be Wednesday 20 July.  
 
Enjoy the sunshine! 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


